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NSM Teammates, 

Greetings from our Operation Center in San Diego. We are moving closer by the day to our 
Volunteer Training, Exhibit Construction, and eventual Grand Opening of the Navy SEAL Museum 
San Diego. Work continues to progress on the facility with electrical and plumbing improvements 
finalizing soon. It wasn’t easy making the structure ready for exhibit delivery, even though the 
building previously housed The San Diego Museum of Contemporary Art. 

Our previous objective for Grand Opening of January 2025 has been pushed to April/May 
timeframe based on construction delays, allowing more time for exhibit perfection. We apologize 
for the inconvenience but guarantee that it will be worth it in the end. There was some movement 
to open early, and retail store may still execute that action, but ultimately the decision was made to 
have everything ready for Prime Time before opening our doors.

Additional news includes progress on the NSMSD Virtual 
Reality studio, to be located on the 2nd floor as the SEAL VR 
Experience. The same company that furnishes the SOCOM 
(US Special Operations Command) joint tactical air control VR 
trainer, HAVIK Inc, is developing our VR capability and it will be 
top shelf! 

Click this link to see their VR demo trailer.

With the West Coast SEAL Reunion scheduled for Aug 16-18, 
we invite you to come to the Museum at 1001 Kettner Blvd on 
Friday, August 16, from 0900 to 1200 noon to view our 
progress and meet our staff and other volunteers as well. 
The best parking situation is at the ACE pay parking lot on 
Pacific Hwy and West Broadway, behind the Santa Fe Train 
Station.  We hope to see you there. 

More to follow. Let us know if your plans or contact 
information changes going forward. Thank you from the 
staff and Board of Directors for your interest in the Navy 
SEAL Museum San Diego. 

Until Next Time, 

Lance Cummings




